Minutes of Regular Meeting Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio November 9, 2020

- The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees was held on Monday, November 9, 2020 in the shop behind the township building. Bill Siegel, township trustee chairperson, called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. He stated the meeting is being recorded, and led the Pledge of Allegiance.
- Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, and Bill Bogantz. Dave Cole arrived late.
- Bill Bogantz made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 12, 2020, regular trustee meeting. Bill Siegel seconded the motion and it passed with YES votes from Bill Siegel and Bill Bogantz. (Dave Cole was not present.)

Resident/Public Input

 Alan Reeves expressed concern about a residence on Dutch Lane that has junk vehicles, unlicensed vehicles and possibly political signs on the abandoned house. Bill Siegel addressed the issue and said he would look into it.

Zoning Report – Ed Wasem gave the zoning report.

2020-P-035 Shane & Sara Nitzsche Butzscge \$657.00 8413 Harmony Church residence

2020-LS-005 Terry Henson \$100.00 8866 Sportsman Club Rd lot split

2020-P-036 Bret Carpenter \$216.00 101 Liberty Ridge Ct Accessory building

2020-P-037 Kyle Ryan & Jessica Aona \$765.00 9531 Crouse Willison residence

Total \$2630.00

Old Business

New Business

2020-P-038 Nathan & Gina Suchy \$692.00 8473 Nichols Lane residence

2020-LS-006 William K & Clare Glenn \$100.00 8580 Northridge Rd lot split

2020-LS-007 Carol Dawson \$100.00 4264 Dutch Lane lot split

- The Waste Management bid/contract was addressed by Bill Siegel by giving background information. (Dave Cole arrived at the beginning of this discussion.) Vince Crawford, from Waste Management, addressed the meeting discussing the timing information and the contract, the future of trash and recycling, and health and safety of their employees. Waste Management has agreed to pick up yard waste and trash not in wheeled totes after meeting with Bill Bogantz the previous week. Because recycling is not in the contract and residents didn't receive timely notification of that, Waste Management continued to pick up recycling for about a month after the new contract was in place as a courtesy to residents. The trustees mentioned that the township building has three recycling containers for residents to use at no extra cost.
- Residents brought up concerns about bridges on Stone Quarry and Raccoon run. Bill Siegel is working this issue.
- Care funding was discussed. No resolution was made as to whether we would apply for the funds.
- Road were discussed. There are two culverts on Denunes that need replaced. And Bill Siegel will
 work with the County Engineer's Office about the Bridges on Raccoon Run & Stone Quarry.

October Credit Card charges were read totaling \$605.29

Correspondence/Warrants/Receipts

- October Correspondence was read.
- October Receipts were read. Receipts totaled \$56,307.10
- October Payments were read. Payments totaled \$9,178.49
- Credit Card Summary, minutes, permits, warrants, and vouchers were signed.

Bill Bogantz made a motion to adjourn the November 9, 2020 meeting. Bill Siegel seconded the motion. The motion passed with all YES votes.

Approval of the minutes of meeting held on November 9	, 2020:
IN A THE	
Trustee:	Date: 12/14/2020
Trustee: Dans B (A)	Date: 12/14/2020
Trustee:	Date:
Fiscal Officer: Work Bogards	Date: 12/14/2020